
From the University of Mississippi Medical Center Division of Public Affairs 
  
HOSPITAL OPERATIONS CONTINUE UNAFFECTED BY WATER MAIN BREAK 
  
For more information contact Matt Westerfield at (601) 984-1104 or mwesterfield@umc.edu 
 
JACKSON, Miss. – UMMC is in the process of coordinating its services in response to a water main 
break in Jackson on Thursday morning. UMMC water is supplied by campus wells and is 
unaffected by the low water pressure. However, the situation has impacted the Jackson Medical 
Mall and UMMC operations there. Where feasible, arrangements are being made to relocate 
patient-care activities at off-site clinics. Patients who receive dialysis treatment at the Medical 
Mall clinic will be seen on the UMMC main campus. Additionally, we are in the process of 
relocating support staff displaced by the outage. Operations at the main UMMC campus hospitals 
continue as normal. 
 
UMMC has offered assistance to other area hospitals and has activated the Mississippi Med-Com 
center to coordinate patient diversions from affected facilities. 
 
Patients who are uncertain about the status of their appointments can call 888-815-2005. 
 
Additional updates to UMMC’s status will be posted on www.umc.edu by 5:00 p.m. Thursday. 
 
 

#### 
6/24/2010 

Please forward this message to colleagues who might be interested. If you wish to be removed 
from this list or know of a colleague to add, send an e-mail message to:  
LAGriffin@pubaffairs.umsmed.edu. 

The University of Mississippi Medical Center, located in Jackson, is the state’s only academic 
medical center. University of Mississippi Health Care represents the clinical programs of the 
Medical Center and includes University Hospitals and Health System and University Physicians, 
the faculty group practice. UMMC encompasses five health science schools, including medicine, 
nursing, health related professions, dentistry and graduate studies, as well as the site where 
University of Mississippi pharmacy students do their clinical training. The Medical Center’s 
threefold mission is to educate tomorrow’s health-care professionals, conduct innovative research 
to improve human health, and to provide the highest quality care available to the state’s citizens. 
A major goal of the Medical Center is the improvement of the health of Mississippians and the 
elimination of health disparities.  For more information, contact the Division of Public Affairs at 
601-984-1100 or visit us on the Web at http://info.umc.edu/. 
 
 
 
 


